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Representative La Fave:

This redraft is based on instructions from Chief Doug Pettit of the Oregon Police
Department.  Please review the draft carefully to make sure that it does what you want
it to do.

Jefren E. Olsen
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–8906
E–mail:  Jefren.Olsen@legis.state.wi.us


